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16/04/2019  11:20:292019/1426/P OBJ Susan Rose chair 

Highgate CAAC

Highgate CAAC objects to this application for the following reasons

1)  The design integrity of the whole estate which has been carefully maintained by successive residents and 

the Management Committee will be harmed by the changes proposed. West Hill Park is a a very successful 

development becuase of its architectural harmony and this must be preserved

2)  The tendency to over-enlarge and develop to the detriment of amenities generally must be resisted.

3)  The uncertainty and difficulty with ground and ground water as the whole area is covered in mini-springs.  

These seem to move around and inevitably changing water flows in one location will have effects elsewhere. 

The difficulties regrading hydrology in this area are well known and must be respected.
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